
             
 
      
 
 
 
Mr. Luis Miguel de la Cuerda  
Head of the Customs Department 
AVITRANS, S.A. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Madrid,  May 27 , 2020 
 

 
 
 
Dear Luis Miguel: 
 
I would like to send you our most sincere thanks from Madrid City Council for 
the enormous help provided doing the Customs Clearance of protective 
equipment destinated to combat the pandemic caused by the SARS-CoV-2 
virus. 
 
Without the collaboration of AVITRANS, we would not have been able to 
complete this logistical process in such a short time, so please thank your 
whole team. 
 
As you know, it was extremely important for Madrid to get these materials and 
the generosity and effort of AVITRANS made this possible. 
 
Waiting to meet you soon to thank you personally, I thank you very much for 
your help.  
 
 
 

                                         


